
The 2019 Nassau Chapter  

Ball  Honors Fr. Joe Fitzgerald, 

our Religious, and          

VOCATIONS
The  Nassau chapter is where 

Charity and Unity 

comes together !

Dear Friends and Brother Knights,  
On Sunday April 7th, from 12pm to 5pm the Nassau County Chapter will 

host its annual Charity Ball.  We have a special evening planned for you at the 
luxurious “CHATEAU/BRIAND CATERERS” of Carle Place N.Y. 

Again we have upgraded the cocktail hour to premium liquor and upgraded 
the food choices. Price per-person will be $80.00. It is important that you book your 
table quickly. When the tickets are gone they are gone. The seating will be limited for 
everyone’s comfort.  Last year the event SOLD OUT early. 

I am proud to announce that this year the Chapter will be honoring Father 
Joseph Fitzgerald and Vocations. Father Joe is Vocations Director for The 
Archdiocese of Rockville Center. Nassau comes together for our Religious. 

 In addition to our honorees we will also be recognizing our Knight of the 
Year/Lifetime Achievement.  As is our custom the Chapter will publish a journal.  
The journal plays two vital roles.  First, it is a commemorative keepsake of what will 
be a wonderful evening.  And second, the proceeds from advertising sales will fund 
our donation to the Honoree and Scholarship program.  This is the sole fundraising 
tool for our Scholarships. Please ask your Councils to be generous                                      

- Pricing for the Journal Ads are on the reverse of this letter - 

The Deadline for submitting journal ads is March 23rd.  Please make 
checks payable to: Nassau Charities Inc.  Ads should be sent to Secretary to 
the Nassau Chapter James Albert, PGK, FDD at 25 Frankie Lane               
Old Bethpage, N.Y. 11804 E-MAIL:  ddjra13@gmail.com (H) 516-293-4685

If you need help putting an AD together e-mail Jim Albert and he will 
help! The principles of our fraternal order are exemplified by our Nassau 
“Brothers” and “Sisters” coming together in a unified effort for Charity. On 
behalf of the officers and members of the Nassau County Chapter, I thank- 
you in advance for your support.  It is through sponsors like yourself that we 
can continue our tradition of excellence in Charity and Columbianism.       
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